OMNI % HOTELS & RESORTS

corpus christi | texas

August 30, 2017

Army Aviation Association of America
Luther G. Jones Army Aviation Depot Forum

We are very fortunate that the Omni Corpus Christi Hotel suffered very minimal
damage during Hurricane Harvey last week. We are currently in the midst of
transitioning from our hurricane preparedness mode back to normal operating
status. We are currently housing disaster relief teams and assessing our room
inventory for damage, most of which is just minor water damage that has already
been corrected.

We truly value your business and realize you have a choice for accommodations
when traveling to Corpus Christi. Thank you for your continued business. If you
need assistance of any kind, please call any one of the fine hospitality professionals
we have on staff, and we will be happy to be of service to you and your attendees.
We look forward to welcoming you to our beautiful hotel in October!

Sincerely,

Blanche C. Morris
Director, Sales & Marketing



